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Reference: 270876 

June 27, 2022 

VIA EMAIL: dforsey@exc.sd73.bc.ca  

Heather Grieve, Board Chair 
School District No. 73 (Kamloops-Thompson) 
1383 – 9th Avenue 
Kamloops, British Columbia 
V2C 3X7 

Dear Heather Grieve: 

Thank you for your letter of June 14, 2022, to Minister Conroy, regarding your request to 
expedite the Crown Grant application for the Pineview Elementary School (File 3407965) and 
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I encourage you to continue working closely with Lands staff to see the timely resolution of 
these applications.   

Again, thank you for writing to share your concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gerry MacDougall 
Regional Executive Director 

pc: Honourable Katrine Conroy, Minister of Forests 
 Gord Humphrey, A/Section Head, Crown Lands, Thompson-Okanagan Region 


